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Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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August 19, 2022

MEMORANDUM
TO 2 All CENROs
DENR Palawan
FROM . The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON AFFECTED AREAS DUE TO THE
ONSLAUGHT OF TROPICAL DEPRESSION ESTER ON JULY 30,
2022

Furnished is the memorandum dated August 11, 2022 from the Regional Executive
Director Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV relative the above subject and further forwarded to us
through electronic mail on August 18, 2022 at 2:05 P.M.

This is in relation to the memorandum of the Director, Strategic Communication &
Initiatives Service dated July 31, 2022 pertaining to your actions taken in areas within your
jurisdiction that might have been affected by Tropical Depression Ester. Please send directly
your report to rscigmimaropa@gmail.com.

For information and strict compliance.

/ FELIZARDO[B. CAYATOC

Copy Fumished: '—6
The RED, DENR MIMAROPA mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

The Enforcement Division, DENR MIMAROPA enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com
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